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In today’s The Hill, AAF President Douglas Holtz-Eakin writes on the need for Congress to deliver on the 20 
percent corporate tax rate. Please see an excerpt below.

“If Congress chooses to sacrifice the 20 percent rate to preserve distortionary, non-growth tax preferences, it 
sends the message that all the pro-growth provisions are expendable in the search for political expediency. That 
would be a betrayal of the historic opportunity that Congress now has.”

Click here to read the full op-ed.
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